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kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 9:36 AM
To: Amanda VanLaeken; 'Chuck Oyler'; jrobortella@rochester.rr.com; Mark Tolbert; 

neal66s@yahoo.com; Robert Lacourse
Cc: 'Kelley Weed'; 'Brabant, Lance'; 'Chris Nadler'
Subject: FW: Sunset Ridge Proposal

Correspondence i.e. Sunset Ridge 
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Route 5 and 20 West 
Canandaigua, New York 14424 
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241 
 

From: Margaret Scott (revmscot@gmail.com) <revmscot@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 7:45 AM 
To: sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: Sunset Ridge Proposal 
 
As a property owner and significant tax payer, I write to express my concern about this latest proposal before the 
town.  There seems to be ongoing evidence that insufficient concern is being shown for the natural environment, 
already at great risk in the rising greed for new homes in our area. While I realize that my own position as a little cottage 
owner might seem self serving and hypocritical, I do try to serve the common good and the earth in responsible 
ways.  We do already have significant runoff problems in the wetland that cause regular flooding of our lakeside 
property, and there do not seem adequate storm water management plans for this development.  This threatens the 
vulnerable wetlands below the land, and seems to be every bit as disregarded as the concern for present trees and 
native vegetation on the hillside that mitigate flooding naturally.  Given our human propensity to pollute wherever we 
go, the eventual use of pesticides on yards on the hill is a very real concern. 
 
Please do not permit this development to proceed!  And make my concern part of the official record on this 
matter.   Thank you. 
 

 As we move forward into an unknown future, let us seek hope instead of despair, peace instead of anger, joy instead of 

complaining,   love instead of hate. 

Rev. Margaret Scott  

revmscot@gmail.com  
 


